
 

Mary Lin ​Training ​ Chorus ​(2nd/3rd Grade) 

Dear Parents, 

I’m so excited that this year we’re going to be offering TRAINING CHORUS for our 2nd and 3rd 
graders!!  This is an opportunity for students who are interested in doing some more singing in a 
group setting and to develop music-reading and sight-singing skills. There will be two tentative 
evening performances scheduled - one in the Fall and another in the Spring. 

Rehearsals will take place after school on ​Mondays​ from 2:30-3:30.  Our first rehearsal is TBD, but 
we’re hoping to get started after the first couple of weeks of school!  Any schedule changes will be 
sent via email! 

If interested, please fill out and return the form below, and let me know if you have any questions! 

Jonathan Marvel  
Music/Chorus Teacher  
jmarvel@atlanta.k12.ga.us 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Student Name​: __________________________________________________________ 

Grade​: _____________  ​Class​:______________________________________________ 

Allergies/Pertinent Medical Information: 

________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent 1​:___________________________    ​Parent 2 ​:___________________________ 

Phone​:____________________________     ​Phone​:____________________________  

Email​:_____________________________    ​Email​:_____________________________ 

In addition to parents above, who else is allowed to pick up this child? 

________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________ 


